
May 14, 2021 

 

Dear Greenwood House Hospice, 

My name is Elaine Levine, daughter of Sylvia T., and I just want to tell you 

how pleased I am with every single person that has come to the house 

from the nurses to the social workers to Byron and even to the gentlemen 

that delivered her bed-- you were the best thing that ever happened for my 

mother and me. 

 

I just wanted to say thank you for talking to me and talking me through 

everything and educating us to do this. 

 

Thank you all again. 

 

Have a great day, 

Elaine Levine 


